Welcome Back DeWitt Carter!

September 8th, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The routine of sending home an array of papers for you to read with your child, sign and return is very different this year.

Attached with this you will find a parental agreement for daily screening. This letter explains your responsibility to screen your child's health before sending them to school. This needs to be read, completed, signed and returned on your child's second day of school. In addition, please fill out and return the "Permission to Participate Form" and "Information Technology Digital Citizenship Agreement Form".

Later in September, a verification form will be sent home with your child. This paper has the contact information we believe is correct. We ask that you carefully read through it when it comes home and make any corrections or updates that need to be made. This is imperative to have so that our ability to contact you is current. If there are no changes, please write in Large, Bold print, "No Changes". After **updating and signing** this form, return it to the classroom teacher immediately.

Currently, some things are on hold. We are not distributing student agendas right now. Therefore, there is no need to send the money associated with their cost, at this time.

As parents/grandparents/etc. are not permitted in the building at this time, volunteer forms are not being sent home. If you are interested in helping at the school in one way or another, we will inform you when we are able to accommodate this.

We have not yet received word on how School Photos will be done. Again, we will inform you of this as information becomes available.

We are all looking forward to being reunited in September after such a long time apart. We are doing our very best to make sure everyone is safe here and feels as comfortable as possible with our new procedures and guidelines. I remind you to please review these parent information guidelines that are available on our DSBN and school websites. They are a great resource for you. We are certainly looking forward to the opportunity to work with everyone at "The Dragon Den". If you have any questions or concerns, please call the school. We are here to work for solutions together.

Sincerely,
Mr. Acaster
Principal
for the Staff at DeWitt Carter School